
 
 

 

 
 
 

               New Business 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Submitted by: Councillor John Brennan  
 
Submission Date: September 8, 2022 

 
Subject Matter: Erin Chamber of Commerce  
 

           Consideration Date: September 22, 2022 
 

Be it resolved that staff shall report to Council regarding:  
  
1) The role of the Town with respect to the Chamber going forward;  
2) How the $5,000 authorized by Council was spent;  
3) The scope of the Chamber regarding geography; and, 
4) Whether the new Chamber supersedes the need for a Business 

Improvement Area.   
 
 


